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WASTECH !- ..
October 21,1993

-, ,,,,,,,f INCORPORATED f
- !

Mr. John Thoma 114 Tuisa Road . P.O. Box 4638 >
'

Low-Level Waste Management Branch fiff4j@ffs37831-463s"

Division of Low-Level Waste Management FAX 615/483/4239
and Decommissioning, NMSS

U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission j
11555 Rockville Pike :

Rockville, MD 20852 i

RE: Topical Report, Docket Number, WM-108

ATTN: Mr. Robert Lewis -

Dear Mr. Lewis: '

It has been a pleasure to talk with you concerning the review process of WASTECH's
Topical Report, Wl-93-02. Also, I would like to thank you for sending a second mailing
of your letter and the associated information. The first set was not received by
.WASTECH. This second mailing was received in our offices on October 11,' 1993. ;

WASTECH is presently reviewing the questions, which you have outlined, and referring
them to the submitted TR. Pursuant to your letter, we should have all of our schedules
and responses completed NLT December 5,1993. I trust this time element is satisfactory

with your review group, as it is within the sixty day time frame first identified in your letter. '

,

WASTECH looks forward to working with the NRC in this review process and is open to

any constructive additions and/or deletions your group may have. Should you require
any additional information during our response period, please feel free to contact me.
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Sincerely;
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E. Benjamin Peacock | C|
President '
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